
Scranton, Pa. – The County of Lackawanna Transit System (COLTS) will change the cost of 

its monthly pass to $60 effective July 1. The current $56 monthly pass, which is royal blue, 

will be sold for $60 after July 1 and will be usable on both COLTS and Luzerne County’s 

transit system.  

“All of fares and passes will officially be in line come July 1,” said Bob Fiume, Executive Direc-

tor. “COLTS and LCTA have been working together and decided to be pro-active to encour-

age travel between our two counties. The single monthly pass will allow passengers to transi-

tion smoothly between the two bus systems.” 

The white passes that say “Intercounty Pass” in red lettering will also continue to be accept-

ed. The blue passes with orange lettering will be sold to the public until that inventory is 

gone.  

In addition to the $60 Intercounty Pass, COLTS will accept ALL LCTA passes. LCTA has al-

ready been accepting COLTS passes. COLTS does sell a 31-day adult student pass that LCTA 

does not sell, but will still accept.  

COLTS encourages the public to call the administrative office at (570) 346-2061 or e-mail in-

fo@coltsbus.com if there are any questions.  
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